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The Gallup  Senior Center will be closed from Nov. 25 through Dec. 4 for facility cleaning in
response to a COVID-19 related incident.

  

  

All home-delivered meal consumers will receive their meals from a private vendor on Wed., Nov
25 and Fri. Nov. 27, as well as the week of Nov. 30 through Dec. 4.

  

  

There will be no Grab-n-Go meals available to senior consumers from Nov. 24 through Nov. 27.

  

  

Grab-n-Go meals will be available to senior consumers from 11 am-12 pm at the Route 66
RAILWAY Café beginning Nov. 30 through Dec. 4.

  

  

The City of Gallup is looking forward to preparing the Senior  Center for continued services to
the seniors with the highest standards of safety and cleanliness in mind. Please contact
Kimberly Ross-Toledo (505) 722-4740, ext. 14330 with questions about services.
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